
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

From: Teena Martin [mailto:info@burnabyartscouncil.org]  
Sent: September 08, 2016 2:09 PM 

To: Cheng, Theresa 
Subject: PRC Commission 

 
Good afternoon Theresa, 
 
Can you please add the Burnaby Arts Council to the October agenda for our yearly presentation to the 
Parks Commission. 
 
Thank you, 
 

Teena Martin 
 
Teena Martin 

Executive Director  Burnaby Arts Council 
6584 Deer Lake Avenue 
Burnaby, BC    V5G 2T7 
 
Tel  (604)298-7322 
Email  info@burnabyartscouncil.org 
Website  www.burnabyartscouncil.org 
 
NOTICE REGARDING CONFIDENTIALITY: This email and the information transmitted, including attachments, is intended only for the person or 
entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and privileged information.  Any unauthorized review, disclosure, retransmission, 
dissemination, or other use of this information by a person or entity other than an intended recipient is prohibited.  If you are not an 
intended recipient, please notify the sender by replying to this email and destroy all copies of the original email and attachments from any and 
all computers and devices. 
 

 Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail 

 
 
 

Commission Agenda 

Date……………………………………..2016 Oct 19 

Delegation          …………………………………(a) 
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